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Newsletter by Email 
Get it fast 

Reduce our costs 
Interactive links 

 

Sign up today! 
www.powhatancrossing.org/mailinglist  

 
 

 

We’re On The Web 
Have a concern? 

Need approval for a fence or shed? 
 

News you can use is just a click away! 
www.powhatancrossing.org 

 
 
 

PCHA INTERACTIVE 
Get the Most Out of Powhatan Crossing 

 
 
 

Contact the Board 
Need to contact a Board member? 

One address reaches all Board members. 
pcha.news@gmail.com 

 
 
 

PCHA NextDoor  
A community bulletin board page just for Powhatan 

Crossing residents! 
www.powhatancrossing.nextdoor.com  

 

eyed our Website lately?  
Check often – Keep up to date 

 
• Mapping our stormwater system this year revealed components that 

had not been previously inventoried. 
• Consultation with JCC staff expanded the scope of maintenance tasks 

required. 
• Expanding maintenance will likely delay end-of-life for some system 

components. 
• Increased understanding of our system led to creating a 5-year 

Strategic Plan outlining immediate and mid-range operations and 
maintenance expenses. 

• The Strategic Plan revealed the need to raise annual dues 
incrementally over several years to meet our expanded stormwater 
maintenance obligations. 

• Current dues cover yearly operational expenses but are not 
adequate to address mid-term or long-range tasks. 

• The Board is obligated to set a dues amount to address the 
organization’s needs (Bylaws, Art. VII, Sec. 2 (c) (1). 

• PCHA dues are among the lowest in the county. 
 

 
 

 
 

Stormwater Needs Drive Dues Increase 
 

 
Pay Early, Get A Discount! 

 
• 2016 Budget includes an 

increase in dues from 
$120/year to $150/year. 

 
• Dues paid in full for all of 2016 

as of June 30, 2016 will remain 
at the 2015 rate of $120/year. 

 
• Dues paid on or after July 1, 

2016 will be billed at $150/year. 
 

What About Dues? 

http://powhatancrossing.org
Mailto:pcha.news@gmail.com
http://powhatancrossing.nextdoor.com
http://powhatancrossing.org/mailinglist
http://powhatancrossing.org/sites/public_files/webform/pcha_swms_2.jpg
http://powhatancrossing.org/sites/public_files/webform/pcha_strategic_plan.pdf
http://powhatancrossing.org/sites/public_files/webform/pcha_strategic_plan.pdf
http://powhatancrossing.org/sites/public_files/webform/bylaws-1999-toc.pdf
http://powhatancrossing.org
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2 To submit information to the newsletter 
The newsletter will be published:  
Jun, Sep, Dec, Mar 
Send submittals to: pcha.news@gmail.com 

Great Spring Picnic! 
 

Soggy ground prevented field games but  
19 adults 
15 kids 

enjoyed bubbles and a Bounce House, 
a Police Monster Truck and good company. 

 
Thanks To: 

Morgan Culbertson 
for organizing the event. 

Kim Sypniewski 
for arranging the Bounce House and 

hosting it in her front yard! 
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Board of Directors Meetings 
 

 
 

Third Thursday of Each Month 
7:00 p.m. 

Jamestown Presbyterian Church 
See PCHA website for schedule 

www.powhatancrossing.org 
 

All members welcome 
 
  
     
 

DON’T BE A VICTIM! 
 

LOCK CARS AT NIGHT 
Take valuables inside! 

 
Most thefts are from UNLOCKED cars. 

 
PHONE SCAMS ABOUND 

JCC Police track phone scams to area residents. 
Call to report phone scams: 

566-0112 
 

Going on vacation? 
JCC Police provide Vacation Property Checks. 

253-1800  

Welcome 
 

Justin Greene & Shea Sargent 
3480 Hunter’s Ridge 

Brad & Kimberly Beyester 
3416 Indian Path 
Stephen Perkins 

4485 Powhatan Crossing 
 
 
 
 

 Annual Meeting Summary 
• 24 homeowners participated in person or 

by proxy. 
• Directors elected for a full Board. 
• Learned of Board’s plan to better manage 

our stormwater obligations through use of 
PCHA Srategic Plan and use of JCC 
grants for HOAs. 

 

Good Neighbors ... 
      keep property values strong. 
 
Utility Trailers - Boats 
   Must be either: 
      Garaged 
      Stored behind your house, on a paved parking apron 
      Screened from view 
 

Water Restrictions in Effect 
 

Use of outdoor water is restricted for JCSA customers. 
May 1 – Sep 30 

 

Mon 
No Use All Users 

 

Tues, Thur, Sat 
Even house #s 

 

Wed, Fri, Sun 
Odd house #s 

 

For more information: 
Click here 

Want to know more about your 
neighborhood? 

 
Attend any Board meeting. 
Click for meeting schedule 

 
Send a message: 

pcha.news@gmail.com 

Increased Pond Maintenance 
Planned 

 

As first steps to returning our pond’s water to a healthier 
state, the following is planned over the coming year: 

• Remove floating debris.  
• Remove trees growing in the water’s edge. 
• Determine repairs needed to dewatering facility. 

 
Other tasks and projected costs are outlined in the PCHA 
5-year Startegic Plan. 

http://powhatancrossing.org/sites/public_files/webform/pcha_strategic_plan.pdf
http://powhatancrossing.org
http://powhatancrossing.org
Mailto:pcha.news@gmail.com
Mailto:pcha.news@gmail.com
http://jamescitycountyva.gov/1370/Outdoor-Water-Use-Schedule



